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Dear Todd,

I just received notification from a friend of a friend that submissions to this Committee
closes tomorrow.

My submission is brief.  I do not support any watering down or relaxation of the current
gun control regime in Tasmania.  I have never touched a gun or seen a gun in real life... and
I don't wish to either.  I feel safe in this wonderful state of Tasmania and I would be
extremely concerned if there was any change to gun control laws for myself and my 11
year old daughter.

Kind regards,




